04/14/2017

Chief John Mina Chief Orlando Police Department

Ref: Angel Burgos

Dear Chief John Mina

After the last several months with much consideration, it is with a heavy heart that I have decided to exercise my early retirement option and tender my resignation from the Orlando Police Department.

Because of the false allegation made against me and the ensuing media reports the situation has devastated my family and I in manner that defies description. The stress has been so great that I do not feel that I can be an effective officer for the Orlando Police Department. This decision is a personal decision and in no way, should be construed as pressure from anyone within the police department.

I would be remiss if I did not say that for the last 18 years of my life, it has been an honor and a privilege in being a member of the Orlando Police Department and being able to serve the citizens of Orlando. As much as I would like to stay the reputation of the department and equally the sanctity of my family outweighs my personal wants.

I wish you and every member of the Orlando Police Department Godspeed in your personal and professional lives. God bless you all!

Sincerely

**Angel Burgos** 

## **ENDORSEMENT/COMMENT:**

		APPROVED RECOMMENDED		100000	OT APPROVE OT RECOMM		
John W. Mina Chief of Police	D	4-17.17 Pate					
		ced with.					
	resigned	pardins or	into	ernal	investig	gation	Cirl
	discipline	•					